
Concord School 
 

 NEWSLETTER 

 
 

Kia ora whānau 
 

Wheako Programme - It was great to pop in and 
see what Noah and the group of boys have been 
working on over the past six weeks in the Wheako 
Programme.   
 

The boys have been lucky to be able to work out of 
the Caldwell & Highsted workshop in Green Island 
to design and build a guitar stand for Hiliako and 
our school guitars.  The students have thought 
about what a guitar stand needed to have and have 
enjoyed using some tools in the building phase of 
this project.  Keep your eyes peeled for the finished 
product!  Thank you Taylor for your generosity with 
your time and work space to work with the boys. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Firewood Raffle – Year 5 and 6 students are 
currently selling raffles for a trailer load 

of firewood, as a fundraiser for their 
Term 4 camp.  Please support them if  
you are able to.  More cards are also  

available from the school office.  
 

Kiwi Hoops – The season begins today, with the  
Concord Celtics playing the Columba 
Rockets on Court 6B at 4.05pm, and 
the Concord Flyers are playing the 
Wakari Warriors on Court 3 at 5.15pm.  
Have a great game!  
 

Artist Visit - Concord School has been lucky to 
have local artist Janet de Wagt visit the school. 
Janet took the school for an art session focusing 
on shading and using shading to turn a circle into 
a ball.  Students learnt about how the light hits an 
object, creating a shadow and how to show this 
with shading. Janet will be returning to Concord 
School for one more session in the next couple of 
weeks.  Here is Rūma Rata hard at work: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents’ Group Meeting – The next Parents’ 
Group meeting will be held next Wednesday  
14th May at 3.15pm in the staffroom.  All welcome! 
 

Dates to mark on your calendar: 
* Mon 2 June – King’s Birthday holiday 
* Fri 20 June – Matariki holiday 
 
Glen Beadle 
Principal 
  

Welcome - We’re excited to welcome Edwin 
Joseph to our school community.  Edwin joined 
Rūma Makomako from Concord Kindergarten 
at the start of Term 2.  He is enjoying his 
reading and maths rotations and has loved 
getting to know all his new teachers, and thinks 
they are kind. 
 

At playtime, Edwin’s favourite activity is scootering around the 
school.  He has already made three new friends and is also 
enjoying spending time with his older brother Evan.  When he 
grows up, Edwin hopes to become a gamer — and we can’t 
wait to see where his passion takes him!   – by Nono & Emily 
 
 

8 May 2025 

ABSENCES – Please PHONE  
488 2204, TEXT 027 391 9985, or use 
the Skool Loop app, by 9.00am, with 

the reason your child is absent (eg sick) 
 

           Clever Cats –Friday 16th May at 1.30pm 

Lunch Menu – Next week’s school lunches are: 
 

   Mon – Chicken Wraps       Tues – Beef Spaghetti 
   Wed – Butter Chicken       Thurs – Meatball Sub    

Friday – Chicken Burger 
 



Community 
Oral Health 

Service 
 
 

0800 ORAL 
HEALTH 
(0800 672 

543)     
  (free from    

       cell  
         phones) 

Skool Loop  
= Zero Data 

Don’t forget to check our Facebook page for up-
to-date information, messages, photos and 

videos: www.facebook.com/concordschooldunedin  
 

  

      Together We Learn and Grow       Ako Tahi, Tipu Tahi 
 

Lucky Book Club 
 

         The next Lucky Book Club order forms  
        were distributed last week and close  

TOMORROW Friday 9th May.  Please return 
money and orders to the school office. 

 
 
 

Head Lice 
 

Please 
continue to be 

vigilant in 
checking your 

child’s hair 
often and 

treating when 
necessary 

Book for both events at: 
https://otagomuseum.nz/whats-on 

ODT 2 May 2025  

Cooking with Andrea 


